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Robyn Tice

From: Don Kraher

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Jared Moore; Ann Hill; Sherri Myers; Jennifer Brahier; Casey Jones; Teniade Broughton; 

Delarian Wiggins

Cc: Elaine Mager; Sonja Gaines; Melanie Kruszona; Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Gulf Power Foundation Support Moving Forward

Council President and Members of City Council 
 
Please see the information below, being forwarded at the request of a fellow Council Member. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Don Kraher 
Council Executive 
Office of the City Council 
222 W. Main Street 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
(850) 435-1686 – Office 
(850) 384-6363 – Cell  

 
City of Pensacola 
 
 
 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Gulf Power Foundation Support Moving Forward  
 

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 
On Wednesday, October 6, 2021 the Gulf Power Foundation held a webinar regarding the transition of Gulf Power to 
Florida Power and Light. As of January 1, 2022 Gulf Power will become Florida Power and Light. 
The Gulf Power Foundation will no longer exist and all donations will go through the Nextera Energy Foundation. Any 
multi-year commitments already made will continue to be honored. No new commitments will be made by the Gulf 
Power Foundation to support local causes. Any donations will be made through Nextera Energy Foundation. 


